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Closure on Van Vleet Rd. 
 
Gaines Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

CN Railroad has closed Van Vleet Rd. between Reid Rd. and Hill Rd. in order to make repairs to 

its tracks. The road is expected to reopen on Friday, September 1. Motorists are advised to seek an 

alternate route.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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